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Tuesday 5th September 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 Welcome back! Welcome to our school!  
 
What a privilege it has been today to watch the children coming through the school gates looking so 
smart and ready for a new academic year. I can honestly say I am so excited for the coming year and 
was so thrilled to see our truly fabulous pupils.  
 
As I walked through the school and spoke to each class, the smiles, busy atmosphere and reciprocity 
of the children really stuck me. We are so lucky to have such amazing young minds to work with and 
dedicate ourselves to.  
 
We have a very clear vision for all our children. We are dedicated to:  

1. Ensuring they have a can do attitude. We want them to be resilient and fear no challenge. 
2. Giving them a love of learning. Our teachers are adamant that they will leave the year 

having had enjoyable and memorable experiences.  
3. Being part of the wider community. Learning about, contributing to and enjoying Bradwell 

as well as our borough, county, country, continent and world!  
 
We want to ensure that, as parents, you are fully informed about your child’s learning and the 
activities that take part within school. Lots of our correspondence is now electronic so please ensure 
you provide us with an e-mail address and take a regular look at the school website and use our 
school app. 
 
So that you are fully aware of this year’s procedures and our policies, we are hosting parent 
information meetings on Monday 11th September at 3:30pm and 6pm in the school hall. The 
meeting will take approximately 30 minutes and there will be an opportunity to talk to your child’s 
class teacher and see their classroom afterwards. Please try and come along.  
 
We all look forward to working with you over the coming year and actively encourage you to come 
and talk to us and join us in events.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs B Caisley 
Principal 
 


